
PUC GIRLS’ HOSTEL FAREWELL 
27.4.2024 

 

      On 27th March 2024, PUC Girls’ Hostel had a farewell function for the Seniormost outgoing students (6th 

Semester) at PUC Seminar Hall. The program was organized by the senior boarders (4th Semester) and hosted 

by Lalchhanchhuahi and Caroline MC Lalremsiami from 4th semester.  

      The programme started with Bible reading and prayer by J.Vanlalhmingchungnungi, 4th Semester. This 

was followed by a performance from the Non-Mizo boarders who entertained us with wonderful Bollywood 

dances. Both the 2nd Semester students and 4th Semester students performed special items. After that, time was 

given to the outgoing Seniormost boarders for a farewell speech. Several of them gave a heartfelt farewell 

speech. 

        The hostel in-charges also performed a special item number which was greatly enjoyed by the audience. 

Mementos were distributed to the outgoing boarders by the Warden, Dr. Lalchhuanmawii. This was followed 

by a farewell speech from the Warden, who also announced the new in-charges for the nest semester. Then, a 

special group song was performed by the outgoing students. After that, there was a flashback video clip 

displayed on the projector screen to commemorate all the happy days and events spent in the hostel. 

  Near the end of the programme, a duet was performed by Zothanpuii and Tlanthianghlimi, who sung a 

beautiful song. There was a short cake cutting ceremony performed by the Warden, Monitress and Assistant 

Monitress. The programme concluded with a vote of thanks from Lalrinsangi Sailo. The programme  ended 

with the Lord’s Prayer.  

        Refreshment was served by the 4th semester students after the end of the programme. 

 

(Warden, In-charges and all boarders of PUC Girls Hostel, 2023 – 2024) 
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(Cake cutting ceremony by the Warden, Monitress & Assistant Monitress) 

 

 

(Warden with outgoing 6th Semester students) 
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(Sitting: Warden withHostel  In-charges 2023 - 2024) 

(Standing: New Hostel In-charges for 2024 – 2025) 

 

 


